
                                 MAY 2024 BOARD MEETING  

UTILITIES MANAGER MIKE SUNDBY 

 

1. SOMMER CUNNINGHAM HAS PASSED HER T-2 WATER LICENSE AND IS NOW OFFICIALLY 
A WATER TREATMENT OPERATOR.  CONGRATULATIONS TO HER. 
 

2. SIGNED UP ROBBIE HAWKINS TO BEGIN TRAINING AND LEARNING TO BECOME A WATER 
TREATMENT OPERATOR. 
 

3. DIG CONTINUES TO REPLACE MAINS, LATERALS AND METER BOXES ON NORTH MAIN 
STREET. 
 

4. PG&E UNDERGROUNDING IN THE FLATS AND HOT SPRINGS ROAD. 
 

5. WE COMPLETED PAINTING THE TAYLORSVILLE POOL BUILIDING. 
 

6. WE HAVE BEGUN GOING THROUGH THE POOL BUILDING TO CLEAN AND ORGANIZE. 
 

7. WE ADDED A WELCOME SIGN TO THE GREENVILLE PARK SIGN. 
 

8. COMPLETED REPLACING THE BATHROOM TOILET AT GREENVILLE PARK. 
 

9. CONTINUED MAINTENANCE OF PARK AND BALLFIELD. 
 

10. THE OWNER OF THE GOLF COURSE STATED THAT WE NEED TO SPREAD SAND OVER THE 
ENTIRE OUTFIELDS TO MAKE THEM LEVEL AND PLAYABLE. 
 

11. WE HAVE COMPLETED TAYLORSVILLE WASTEWATER LIFT STATION AND GREENVILLE 
WASTEWATER POND FENCING WITH RAZOR WIRE. 
 

12. THE CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORT IS COMPLETED AND WILL NEED TO BE SENT WITH 
THE BILLING STATEMENTS. 
 

13. SPRAYED THE FACE OF THE DAM WITH ROUND UP REQUIRED BY THE DAM SAFETY 
DIVISION.  WILL BEGIN WEEDEATING NEXT.   
 

14. WE ARE BUILDING A SHED OVER THE SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE TANK AT THE GREENVILLE 
WATER PLANT. 


